
Clitherall Lake Association 

Board of Directors Meeting 

May 27, 2021 

 

President Al Molde called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  Board members present were Al Molde, Jeff 

Stabnow, Dick Oftedahl, Dave Franklin, Karla Grages, Mike Allmann, Dean Swenson and Scott Early.    

Treasurer report presented by Al. Motion to approve made by Scott, second by Mike A.  Motion passed. 

The board discussed the possibility of producing a new lake directory. Several options were discussed re. 

production and price of completed directories.  Dave will follow up regarding effort to obtain needed 

information at court house and report back next meeting. 

Our Facebook page was discussed.  Al encouraged board members to submit any pertinent information, 

stories or photos to Megan. 

The Lake Steward program was presented by Scott.  Discussion followed.  Motion to support this program on 

Clitherall Lake was made by Karla, second by Dick. Motion passed.  Scott is responsible for short presentation 

at the annual meeting. 

Bret will email membership flyer to Clitherall Lake residents.  He will also place it on CLA Facebook page. 

Karla updated the board re. fund raising.  She reviewed prices of branded clothing that will arrive in late June.  

She will place the new logos on our Facebook page. 

Mike A. presented the CLA newsletter that is being printed.  He and Al will distribute them to beach captains 

this weekend.  We are still in need of 1-2 beach captains. 

New business: The CLA annual meeting will be held at 9:00 AM, July 10 at the Clitherall Hall.  Featured speaker 

will be Jim Wolters, MN DNR fisheries supervisor.  Refreshments will be served. 

This year’s boat parade on July 4th will begin at noon in front of Bonnie Beach resort.  Boats will proceed in a 

clockwise direction.  In case of inclement weather, any change will be posted to CLA Facebook page. 

Loon nests were discussed.  One will be moved NW of boat landing. 

Motion to adjourn made by Dean, second by Dick.  Motion passed.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 J.Scott Early, secretary 

  

 

 


